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Student Safety in our Parking Lots 
 

October 8, 2018 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians: 

 

Keeping your children safe while they are in our care is our number one priority. We work diligently to create processes and 

procedures that keep Lore students safe and secure before, during, and after school hours. Below are a few reminders as we 

focus on student safety in our parking lots. An aerial view of Lore School is on the other side of this letter for your reference.  

 

• The circular driveway in front of Lore School is closed to cars between the hours of 8:45 – 9:10 and 3:35 – 4:00. This 

gives the buses the space they need to board students and exit the driveway safely.  

• Parents/guardians who arrive at Lore School between the hours of 8:45 – 9:10 and 3:35 – 4:00 are asked to park on 

the street or enter the lot through the walker/pick-up entrance.  

• The yellow star on the map on the reverse side of this letter is where students can be dropped-off or picked-up by a 

parent/guardian in a car or other vehicle. 

• The green triangle on the map is where parents/guardians are asked to bring or meet their children if they are 

arriving on foot. This will allow our teachers to keep students leaving on foot separate from the students who need 

to enter a vehicle. Parents are asked to remain outside the fenced area and use the sidewalks as they walk to and 

from their cars.  

• Driving slowly and safely while on Westwood Drive or in the Lore School parking lot helps to keep our children safe. 

• Passing cars that are in line or are waiting to drop-off/pick-up children is not a safe practice and is prohibited in our 

parking lots.  

• Using a cell phone while driving is against the law. 

 

We thank you for your cooperation as we continue to review our practices and work to make all areas of our school 

grounds safe and secure. 

 

Thank you, 
 

Mrs. Kelly Kawalek 
 

Mrs. Kelly Kawalek 

Principal 

Lore Elementary School 
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